
Westchester County USBC Associa�on 

Youth Commi�ee 
 

(914) 428-2627 

September 10, 2023  Become a Sponsor for 2023-24 Season 
 

Dear Friend of Junior Bowling, 

 

We are planning another season of bowling for our children of Westchester County and 

we’re hoping you can contribute once again. 

 

Last season’s dona-ons were distributed back to our kids. Over $15,000.00 was 

awarded and we want to keep this great program working. 

 

Our NON-PROFIT Associa-on is entering its 61st year of organized and 

compe--ve bowling.  In order for us to con-nue, we need your help. 

 

We are asking you for a corporate sponsorship dona-on of $100.00 or MORE to 

help us offset the rising cost of our championship trophies, scholarships, and 

awards night. Should you be able to help with this needed dona-on, we will feature 

your company name at our awards night and imprint your companies name in our 

championship program booklet that is given to all that a;end. 

 

Please forward your sponsor dona-on to: 

 

Westchester County USBC –Juniors 

c/o Thomas Solimine Sr. 

60 Albemarle Road 

White Plains, NY 10605 

 

On behalf of the thousands of local junior bowlers and their families, we would like to 

thank you in advance for your con-nued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas Solimine, Sr. 

 

Thomas Solimine Sr. 

Director, Youth Commi;ee Chairman 
Sponsorle;er2024 


